
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

October 25, 2016 

 

UNOFFICIAL 

 

Members Present:   Jim Gorton, Jim Levesque, Richard Bairam , Sean McDonald 
 
Absent:  Bob Schroeder, Ray Bonney, AdHoc Member John Giotas 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30.  Jim G motioned to accept the minutes from the meeting held 
on September 27th as presented, second by Jim L, all in favor. 
 
The Committee overviewed the spreadsheets with the material that the facility accepts and is collected 
at the curb.  Diane had passed out a spreadsheet with a comparison of years since we started the single 
stream recycling at the curb.  The material both collected and dropped off has maintained steady for the 
past 5 years. 
 
There was a discussion about employees.  The Recycling and Transfer Division is still short 2 employees 
and now we are short 2 part timers as well.  Highway is short one employee and Parks and Recreation is 
short 2 employees.  The Community Development has recently hired another person so that 
department is at full staff and training. 
 
Sean asked about the tires that are piled on Londonderry Turnpike on the side of the road.  Diane has 
not received any calls on that, it is a state road.  He also asked about the construction on Petersbrook. 
 
Turk asked about the collection vehicles and how they were doing with maintenance.  They have been 
individually down recently for general maintenance.  The small back up truck has been out on the road. 
 
Jim G. motioned to adjourn at 7:20, second by Sean McDonald.  All in favor. 
 
  


